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Y3/4 Multi-skills and  Titans 

Well done to the pupils in Years Three and Four and the Titans that 

went to the high school to take part in a Multi– Skills competition. All 

the pupils enjoyed taking part in the different events that took place. 

Young Voices 

On Friday 13th May a group of pupils went to the Sheffield arena to 

take part in the Young Voice concert. During the afternoon the 5000 

strong pupil choir practiced ready for the evening performance. The 

atmosphere for the final  evening performance was electric with nearly 

10,000 children and adults packed in to the venue –something that 

was unthinkable a few months age! The pupils all thoroughly enjoyed 

the experience. Thank you to all the teachers and staff that made this 

possible and the parents that have supported their children to take 

part in this. 

Peat Rigg written by Josh and assisted by Ethan . 

This week Year 6 went on a residential to Peat Rigg. On Monday morn-
ing ,we waited in the hall for the bus to arrive.  After a short journey ,we 
arrived at Peat Rigg at lunch time.  Following lunch, we were split into 
three groups (A, B and C) . Group A went abseiling, group B went crate 
climbing and group C did low ropes and archery. After everyone was fin-
ished we had an evening meal and went orienteering. At the end of the 
day we had supper - hot chocolate and a snack - before going to our 
dorms to sleep. 
 
On Tuesday to prepare us for the day ahead , we had a filling breakfast 
before heading out for canoeing. After the row across the lake we had  
lunch before heading back to the accommodation. Once we were back, 
Group A did crate climbing, Group B did archery whilst Group C did ca-
noeing (since they hadn't done it yet). Finally their evening activity was 
some different team games such as ‘nuclear reactor’ and ‘mine field’. 
 
On Wednesday morning, we got packed and ready to leave, Group A did 
archery and low ropes whilst Groups B and C did abseiling. Then we got 
our suitcases and boarded the bus ready for the trip home. Once we ar-
rived back to school and were reunited with our parents ready to go 
home. 
 
Good bye Miss O‘Brien 

At the end of this half-term Miss O’Brien is leaving.  Miss O‘Brien will 

be greatly missed. Having spent the last 5 years working in Key Stage 1 

and The Hive, Miss O’Brien knows most pupils really well. We wish 

her good luck in her new role 

Dates for Your Diary - MAY 

24th KS1 SATs 

25th Royal Tea Party Special 

Lunch 

26th PTA  Jubilee Disco 

Attendance   

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

  All pupils 

Reception 90.3% 

Year 1 92.4% 

Year 2 97.9% 

Year 3 90.1% 

Year 4 97.1% 

Year 5 93.6% 

Year 6 99.2% 

Whole 
school 

94.8% 



Peat Rigg Residential 

 



 

Young Voices 



 

Our special menu over the next few 

weeks ! 

Pupils Voice 

Written by Ashton H from Year 4 



Congratulations ! 

Well done to Evie in Year 6, who won Bronze in the English Championships in the TeamGym, 

they compete as a team of 12 and perform tumble, vault and trampette. Evie has also been se-

lected as part of the TeamGym regional team. Well Done  we are very proud of you Evie ! 

 

 


